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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

24th June 2020

Dear Parents,

I hope you and your families are well.

 Father Connolly has informed me that the P7 children will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on ...July 4th....... We are very pleased that this special event is happening before the boys and girls go to Secondary School.

Father Connolly will be the Celebrant and the children will be confirmed in three groups. In attendance it will be the child plus parents plus sponsor if not a parent. 

Procedure will be the same for each group. We will share details of the Ceremony

(readings, prayers) when we get them.

1.00pm Group 1 Roan 
1.30pm Group 2  Derrylatinee Group 1  Girls
                                                      

2.00pm Group 3  Derrylatinee Group 2 Boys
The children should go into the Chapel only 5 minutes before their Ceremony start time. On leaving the Chapel each child will receive a goody bag and should go straight to their car with their parents. This allows the next group to come for their Ceremony.

The safety of everyone is paramount at this time.

We look forward to the children’s special day.

Mrs McNeice

